

## Happy New Year! From Everyone At GJ Electronics



## **Business As Usual in Lockdown 3!**

Thank you for your continued support and we would like to wish you all a **Happy New Year,** we are hoping that it will gradually become easier for us all!

We will be continuing to man the office and warehouse, but with minimal staff over the current lockdown 3.

Therefore we would appreciate if orders can be emailed over as early in the day as possible to give every chance of them being fulfilled and despatched same day. If circumstances prevent us from fulfilling this, then we apologise in advance.

For any more information, please find our contact details below:

Richard - **07785947962**Suzanne - **07709363232**Julia - **07824396452**Lisa - **admin@gjelectronics.co.uk** 

www.gjelectronics.co.uk